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W  From: N -
“¥ To: aklleung@pland.gov.hk
Cc: ocmwong@pland.gov.hk, TPB <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>

Dear Aaron,

In order to address the comments of CE/MN, DSD, we write to request to defer the subject
application for the consideration of the Town Planning Board for a period of 2 months.

Best regards,

Tang Mo Pun
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